
 

Wilmcote Neighbourhood Plan Consultation 
 

 Your next opportunity to give your views will be an open 
meeting for all residents to be held in the 

Village Hall on Thursday 26th June 2014 at 7.00pm 

The committee is preparing a list of the issues that are 
important to the people of Wilmcote and Pathlow. 

 

YOUR VIEWS ARE IMPORTANT 

 

Put the date in your diary, this is your plan for the future of Wilmcote! 

www.wilmcotepc.co.uk/wilmcoteneighbourhoodplanninggroup 

 

follow us on facebook wilmcoteneighbourhoodplanninggroup 

or email wnpg@wilmcotepc.co.uk 


